
May 29, 2015 

Jefferson IRB Announcement - IRB Announcements are Now Available on Our Website 

Announcements that have been sent out by the IRB are now available on the IRB website.  

These include general announcements as well as our announcements about revised IRB policies 

and forms.  To access the announcements, please click on the ‘IRB Announcements’ link on the 

right side of our website. 

 http://www.jefferson.edu/university/human_research/irb.html  

The general announcements include a description to help you find the one you’re looking for.  

In the list of policy and form announcements, click on the date closest to the version date of the 

policy/form you are interested in.  For example, if the version date of a policy is May 19, 2015, click on 

that date in the list of announcements.  The announcement will include a description of the revisions to 

that policy/form. 

This is a new addition to our website and only more recent announcements have been added. 

If you have any questions, please contact Pat Herbison at patrick.herbison@jefferson.edu . 
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